## January 2021 meeting updates- clerk

Highways: We are continuing to with Highways and CBC on a number of outstanding issues, including damaged signage, damage caused by TG RAM, drainage and leaf litter.

COVID updates: Updates will be posted on the website and Facebook as necessary. To keep up to date with the relevant information visit <a href="Covid-19">Covid-19</a>): guidance and support - GOV.UK <a href="Gov.uk">Gov.uk</a>) The Dedham and Ardleigh Helpline is up and running. Call 01206 322025.

Playing field gate: Andy Slocombe will be installing the gate on the playing field.

Parking restrictions: Stratford St Mary will be discussing the parking restrictions on Dedham Rd/Mill Lane at their meeting this evening.

Watch out for spam emails coming through, especially those that appear to be from your own email address.